Thames River Basin Partnership Quarterly Meeting

Tuesday, January 20, 2015 (Snow Date January 27, 2015)

9:30 AM to Noon

Hampton Community Center 178 Main Street (Route 97)

Hampton, CT

Meeting Agenda

Welcome and Introductions

Review of Meeting Notes for previous meeting

Special Presentation: Chris Stone of the CT DEEP will overview the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater from Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4 General Permit). This permit is the product of a mandate by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) as part of its Stormwater Phase II rules in 1999. This general permit requires each municipality to take steps to keep the stormwater entering its storm sewer systems clean before entering water bodies. Proposed revisions to the permit were presented at a public hearing held in December 2014. How will DEEP respond to the comments they received?

Break -

TRBP Coordinators Report

- 1. Financial Report
- 2. Floating Workshop XV the upper Quinebaug River
- 3. TRBP Plan of Work update strategy

Partner Reports on Activities related to the TRBP Plan of Work

**Upcoming Workshops** 

Adjournment

NOTE: Please consider this opportunity to update the Partnership on your projects or to network with others working in similar fields. For more information, contact Jean Pillo, @ jean.pillo@conservect.org or call (860) 929-4948 between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.

The Partnership encourages the use of our website and Quarterly Report, *Partner's in Action* as valuable resources. Please feel free to review the website and newsletter at: <a href="https://www.thamesriverbasinpartnership.org">www.thamesriverbasinpartnership.org</a>.